
VBHS Monthly Employment Report 

 VBHS continues to work towards the goal of increasing diversity amongst its 

instructional staff.  While no new teachers have been hired since February 2020, the school has 

documented hiring protocols and structured interview practices and participated in recruiting and 

job fairs both locally and out of State.  VBHS anticipates at least nine instructional opening for 

the 2020-2021 school year.  See VBHS_HiringProtocol_033020_4.7 and 

VBHS_RecruitmentPlan_033020_4.2 for plans and procedures for increasing diversity amongst 

VBHS’s instructional staff. 


